ASHLEY HALL

MYSTERY TREATS!

Mystery Treats are gift bags filled with great surprises collected from
families before the Carnival. Volunteers work tirelessly to organize the
many bags that arrive! The day of the Carnival, Early School through
sixth grade students may walk through the Mystery Treat line in Davies
Auditorium and receive their surprise! Upper School students may walk
through the line starting at 2 p.m.

Here is what we ask of each family in preparation for this
favorite Carnival event!

e Please provide five Mystery Treat bags for giveaways. We ask that
the expense be limited to $5 per bag so that every student receives a
similar bag.

e The bags may be filled with all kinds of treats, including (but not
limited to!) stickers, markers, jewelry, soaps, erasers, pens, pencils,
key chains, small toys, hair accessories, nail polish, lip gloss, silly
bandz, etc. (For the sake of our students with allergies, we ask that you
not include anything edible.)

e Sometimes the container is just as much of a treat as what is inside so be
as creative as you want! We do ask that you remember Ashley Hall works
hard to help support the reduction of plastic (and no glass please).

e Please indicate if the treat bag is appropriate for a boy, an Early School,
Lower School, or an older student by placing a note on the bag.

Mystery Treats should be dropped off in the morning carpool line Monday,
October 23 - Thursday, October 26 OR in the Mystery Treat bins located
in Pardue Hall and the Early School office. (Please note that this year we
will not be collecting bags on the Friday of the Carnival.)

QUESTIONS?

Contact Stephanie Glasscock at glasscocks@ashleyhall.org



